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July 14, 2024 
 
Galena Park ISD Parents/Guardians/Staff, 
 
We hope this message finds you and your family well and that you are 
gradually recovering from the recent storm. Due to the District's 
closure last week, we have had to change the Returning Student 
Verification (RSV) schedule. The verification process, which was 
originally set to begin on Monday, July 15, 2024, has been rescheduled. 
Please take a moment to review the attached flyer for the updated 
schedule of dates and times. 

Password information for the verification process will be sent out via 
email on Monday, July 15, 2024, and Tuesday, July 16, 2024. For 
additional registration information, we encourage you to visit our 
District website at www.galenaparkisd.com or email us at 
students_admissions@galenaparkisd.com. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
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